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Hi, my name is Sterling. I look at the health care bill and I look at this and while completly seperate in nature the
trend scares me. Governing agencies are there to represent the people not make decisions for them. This will not
slove any problems only create them. Brokers in the US will close because of traders going to overseas brokers to
maintain the same leverage. So whats next is there going to be a ban on US citizens signing up with overseas
brokers. The principal behind this is wise and proper money management is a good thing but we should have the
choice without someone telling us what leverage we can use. I hope this does not go through, I hope that the
government agency set in place to represent the people actually listens to the emails your getting and doesnt pass
this.

-Sterling
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